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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Wednesday, May 2, 2018 8:22 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: EL18-003

Please post the following message under Comments and Responses for Dakota Range, EL18‐003. 
 
‐Patty 
  

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 01 May 2018 23:18:03 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To: PUC 
Subject: [EXT] PUC docket EL18-003 

PUC, 
   Please deny the application of these projects!  You are letting our state be invaded by 
Iron Giants that are cluttering up our landscape and taking our property values 
down.  Who is going to want to live in a Metal Graveyard in this state?! 
   Why are you letting this happen?  Would any of you live by these monstrosities?! I bet 
not. But, we are being forced to!   
   Think of the people's land and lives that are being destroyed by the 'use' of these wind 
turbines: the shadow flicker, the noise pollution, the blinking red lights at night, the 
disruption and killing of wildlife in our state, the beautiful Prairie raped by Industrial Metal 
Monsters, and the decrease in value of our properties and living! 
   The people in Coddington County are just now becoming aware of these projects 
because of the way Big Wind has snuck around and got farmers to sign up, and then they 
have them sign a gag order to not talk about it...all long before it ever gets to the Public 
and they ask for the permits.  
   Big Wind deceives the Public with their newspaper ads and radio ads that say what a 
benefit they will be to the state!  People actually think that the power is for South 
Dakota!  And it isn't!  Why let them use South Dakota for their dumping ground?!?! 
The same thing happened in Deuel County (where I live). Dirty Pool!   
   And you are letting this happen to your state!?!  Shame on you! 
    Please make this nightmare go away!  Stop the madness! Save our beautiful state! 
 
    Jennifer Stanga Kolbeck 
     
    Gary, South Dakota  
                        57237 




